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Mr. Michael Rumman January 7, 2005 
Director 
Dept. of Central Management Services 
Room 715 Stratton Ofc. Bldg. 
Springfield, IL  62706 
 
Dear Director Rumman: 
 
The Illinois Economic and Fiscal Commission is in receipt of a letter from Bruce Washington, 
the CMS Deputy Director for the Bureau of Property Management dated December 30, 2004, 
concerning the closing of a Department of Human Services facility located at 901-25 W. 
Monroe Street Chicago, Illinois. 
 
As the executive branch officer with jurisdiction over this facility the Commission is requesting 
that CMS provide a recommendation for the closure of this facility that addresses the items 
outlined in 30 ILCS 608/5-10.  This recommendation must be provided to the Commission 
within 30 days.  A 30 day public comment period must follow the filing of the 
recommendation and the Economic and Fiscal Commission may at its discretion conduct public 
hearings.  No action may be taken to implement the recommendation for closure of the above 
facility until 50 days after the filing of the required recommendation with the Commission. 
 
Please feel free to contact the Commission should you have any questions. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 Dan R. Long 
 Executive Director 
 
DRL:bs 
Q142 
 
CC: Bruce Washington 
       Deputy Director 
       Bureau of Property Management 
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